The Welsh Racing Drivers Association

50 Trallwn Road, Llansamlet Swansea SA7 9XA

Dear Competitor,

WRDA Sports & Saloon Cars Pembrey Zth Mavy 1994

You should all have entry forms for this event, but if not
please let me know, or contact Robin Knight (0379 284258) .
Also wou will find notice of the BARC Sprint on Mavy 30th which

looks like being an excellent meesting.

DARRIAM CAFRS

You may be aware that Peter Dark raced with us on 27th March as
a non championship, non points scoring entry. To give vou the
background, at the meeting at Bridgend on 13/1/%94 it was
decided that we might have to reconsider the position on the
Darrians if circumstances dictated, Those circumstances arose
on March 27th and I invited Peter to enter to make up a
reasonable grid. On the same basis I have invited him and other
Darrian drivers to enter on May 7th, for the time being in
Class D i.e D for Darrian.

We will have another meeting on the Mav 7th to re examine the
position and the other Key dates of 2/3 July and 24/25 Sept.

In the meantime I enclose Subsriptions forms for those who have
not already paid their subs. We hope to be publishing our

new newsletter shortly, more details later,

I look forward to seeing vou on May “th,

Yours faithfully

Robert Allender

(Sec)



